

April 18, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

Cabrini University has had service from J.P. Mascaro & Sons since 2005 with multiple contracts and extensions. The University is appreciative of their service and their partnership in meeting our needs. Their staff is willing to help with any concerns and is dedicated to making improvements when necessary.

Cabrini University recommends J.P. Mascaro & Sons for refuse and recycling collection to any potential client, institution or municipality. If you have further questions, please contact my office directly.

Respectfully,

Dawn Barnett

Director of Facilities